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- The Cullman Lions Club Met On May 20, 2024 - 
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These are a few of the photos taken on Monday evening, May 20, 2024, at the weekly Cullman Lions Club meeting. Club President Lion 

Chris Brooks presided. A report on general club business and activities was given. The guest speaker, club member Dr. Terry Slaten DVM, 

President of the Alabama Cattlemen's Association, and a past president of the Cullman Lions Club, was introduced by Lion Randy Kraft. A 

delicious meal was prepared and served by Mr. Freddie Day, Ms. Sherry Norris, and Sherry's daughter, Ms. Crystal Widner, from Freddie 

Day Catering. In observance of Memorial Day, there will not be a Cullman Lions Club meeting on Monday May 27th. The next meeting of 

the Cullman Lions Club members is scheduled for Monday, Jun 3, 2024, at the same location. A guest speaker has been invited. A meal from 

Freddie Day Catering is scheduled to be served around 5:30-5:45 P.M.  


